Family and friends of Calvary Lutheran Church. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Worship and all church activities are cancelled. This is not a decision made lightly but keeping our community safe is a top priority and the recommendation is to work at social distancing. Please watch for continuing communication and updates. Also, please share this message with others. At this point, our hope is to gather again for worship on Palm Sunday, April 5.
